
From: Trudy Mott-Smith   
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2024 2:39 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket 22-060 Net Energy Metering 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear Clerk: 

This letter is in support of the Settlement Agreement relating to net metering which has 
been agreed to by the electric utilities, Clean Energy NH, the Conservation Law 
Foundation, the NH Hydro Association and the Office of Consumer Advocate. 

The Settlement Agreement is critical to managing costs, does not unduly burden 
ratepayers and is beneficial to everyone in the State. 

 

Sincerely, Wiltrud R. Mott-Smith, 

[Project manager for the ground-mounted solar array at the Concord Unitarian Universalist 
Church; past member of Loudon Energy Committee; homeowner with solar panels]  

 


